Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
Notice of CEI Advertisement 24374

In accordance with F. S. 255, the Florida Department of Transportation announces the advertisement of a Construction Engineering and Inspection Services contract on behalf of the Florida Department of Highway Safety and Motor Vehicles for a new Florida Highway Patrol Test Track Facility. The successful firm will be responsible for the inspection of the project through construction. For complete advertisement information including the agenda for all public meetings and any schedule updates please refer to the Procurement Internet site:

https://www.fdot.gov/procurement/advertisements.shtm

